
 Fish   Feathers   Flows: 
why our native fish and birds need a helping hand 

Thursday 6 June 7–9pm at the Renmark Hotel Function Room

Come and hear the latest on native fish, the recent fish deaths and bird 
movement in the River Murray and what that means for the Riverland.

Join expert guest speakers to find out what native fish and birds love, hate and where they 
travel and what we’re doing to help them get there. 

Topics on the line:

•	 native fish in the Darling and Anabranch 

•	 recent fish deaths

• 	 the river conditions that native fish need 

• 	 what’s happening with native birds at the Murray–Darling Basin scale.

This event is free and open to the general public.

Please RSVP to michelle.campbell@environment.gov.au  
or text 0437 064 664 to assist with catering.

Commonwealth Environmental Water Office

You’re invited
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